
when you include north central university in your estate 
planning through your will, trust, or business transition 
plan, you will be welcomed into the ncu legacy society.

NCU Legacy members enjoy:
»» Special access to financial information and events
»» Subscription to the NCU Legacy Society Newsletter
»» Annual celebration of what God is doing through NCU 

students and Legacy Society members
»» Peace of mind from taking care of your loved ones and 

aligning plans with your values

When you choose to support North Central students, programs, 
and facilities in your long-term plans, you are providing resources 
to raise up the next generation of Spirit-empowered leaders.

To learn more about how to join the NCU Legacy Society or 
receive more information about legacy planning through wills, 
trusts, and business transition plans, contact:

Chris Fleck, Director of Legacy Planning

Office: 612.343.4742
Mobile/text: 612.695.9176
Email: legacyplanning@northcentral.edu


